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Profit/Loss Warning 

PETROLINA (HOLDINGS) PUBLIC LTD 
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Preliminary estimates for the results of the first half of 2020 

29 June 2020
Petrolina (Holdings) Public Ltd notes that, based on the financial
results  available  to  date,  profits  for  the  first  half  of  2020 are
expected to be decreased compared to the results of the corresponding
first half of 2019 and compared to the profits of the previous year.
The main reason of the decreased profits compared to those of last year
is the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic and the reduced demand for
petroleum products during the period of prohibition of circulation up to
this day, especially to the Group's associated companies active in
the aircraft refuelling sector.
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